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I am in firm support of mail in voting becoming the standard for not only all of Oregon, 

but for the entire United States. Revoking this option for the American people is an 

intentional move to alienate voters and limit turnout. Mail in voting ensures everyone 

has the opportunity to cast their vote, as is their constitutional right.  


